


Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking
to increase rates by almost $S9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians.

| urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable.

| am supporting Senator Don Gaetz's SB 354, to control the growth of utility profits. Utility companies, and their officers,
need to have "skin in the game" to change their behavior!

Sincerely,
Mr. Thomas Caffery
4406 Yachtmans Ct Orlando, FL 32812-8074 tgcaffery@aol.com



